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17th July 1933.

Personal.

Dear Dr. Snellt
Replying to your letter of July 10th. I am 

lnfoimlng Mr. Ward ti»t the wage earners In all departments 
of Macdonald College are to he treated exactly alike. I 
cannot for a moment agree with your contention that steno­
graphers and clerks In the other departments at the College 

entitled to any nore consideration than those engaged in 
the administrative offices. In my opinion it Is utter non­
sense to say that those serving the teaching staff are con­
tributing more directly to the services of the College than 
those on the administrative staff.

Yours faithfully*
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Principal.

Dr. J. P. 3noli*
Acting Dean,
MACDONALD COLLEGE, P.Q.
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